



DYA

Inter Office Memorandum

To: Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From: Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

cc: File

Date: October 4, 2022

Re: License Recommendation, October 12 Council Meeting

The fire department has reviewed the license request presented as follows:

1. Request for BV LTD Liquor License

Brian Dwiggins d/b/a Borealis Coffee Company 500 Wood St., Unit 113

There are no outstanding fire code deficiencies and no objection to the license request.

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

OCT 1 2 2022

MEETING